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DEPARTMENT OF RADIOLOGY 
RADIOLOGICAL RESEARCH LABORATORY 

630 WEST 168TH STREET 

Dr. Charles L. Dunham 
Division of Biology and ?vi:ldicine 
Atomio Energy Commission 
Washington 25,, D.c. 

Dear Charles : 

June 30,, 1954 

I enclose herewith a letter which I have just 
received from a former student of mne 'Who is now on Formosa. 
I enclose also a OOP'J of the letter I have written in reply 
to his,, but which I have not yet sent. I will hold it 
until I have your approval. I realize that this whole 
matter is a very sensitive one and I do not know exactly 
how to deal with it. I am hoping you will help me out 
in that res pee t. 

The boy was a good student when he was here and,, 
I believe,, merits a reasonable answer to his questions, in 
so far as we can give it to him. If you think rey letter 
is all right and let me know promptly, I will send it on. 
If there is something else you would rather have me do, 
I will be glad to change. -

( W~s~a~d:_: I am]( ~~~ 
Yours sincerely,, 
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